High Commission for the People’s Republic of Bangladesh
No. 5B & 5C (Lot No.9 & 10), Jalan Sultan Yahya Petra
54100 Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia

Ref No. No. 19.01.6001.403.79.010.23

Dated: 05 May 2023

IR LAR

This is to inform that due to user creation complications of Bangladesh High
Commission in Kuala Lumpur, the printing process (receive & delivery) of BRC online
applications from this High Commission is on hold. In the meantime, parents of applicants
(new born babies born in Malaysia) have submitted their online BRC applications through
Bangladesh High Commission in Kuala Lumpur web portal for issuance of new
BRC/necessary amendments of their names etc.

All concerned authorities related to the Birth Registration Certificate in Bangladesh
are requested to accept online BRC applications from new-born babies born in Malaysia
and arrange to issue/print BRC from respective office in Bangladesh in lieu of Bangladesh
High Commission in Kuala Lumpur enabling them to take further necessary steps to issue
their passports/visas from the competent authorities both in and abroad.
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